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Parents, Coaches, and Team Managers, 
  
Before girls can play organized hockey (youth, prep school, college, Team USA) girls need the 
opportunity to try hockey which includes ice, gear, coaching, and of course girls! 
  
The Lone Star Lady Wolves provide that opportunity with the “All-Girls Learn to Play Hockey Clinic” in 
its 6th year with coaches focused on growing girl’s hockey. Our success is based on donated hockey 
equipment (used or new) and that stock pile is starting to run low again. Our biggest need is hockey 
helmets but all equipment is welcome. 
  
If you know any girls wanting to try hockey from the age of 10 and under please share. Attached is an 
overview of our “All-Girls learn to play hockey clinic”. 
  
If you have any unwanted/unused gear that you would like to donate please call or email Scott 
Hullum (817-296-4698 / scott.hullum@rnadstadusa.com)  
  
I hope everyone will share with others. 
  
Collection points will be in the Dallas Stars Elite Parents lounge at Valley Ranch. Gear can be placed in 
marked bags and will be collected on Wednesdays during the month of January. 
  
Gear can always be dropped off at the Polar Ice office at anytime. Just let them know it’s for the Lady 
Wolves. 
  
For Houston donations, they can be brought to Sharpstown ice rink Feb 2nd between 5-10pm and 
February 3rd between 10-12pm. The Dallas Stars Elite Girls teams will be practicing in Houston this 
weekend and will be happy to deliver the items to the Lady Wolves. 
  
Scott and his group are doing a great job growing the girl’s game…let all pitch in and help him out!! 
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